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Amy Clouse FROM FOREST TO FAUCET
Grandma's Place - Clark Family Center

2740 SE Powell Blvd
Portland OR 97202

Laboratory Report

ORELAP Accreditation Number: OR 100014

Lab ID Collection Date / Time Sample Location Sample Type Lead {ppb)
BC13042 9/14/2018 5:30:00 AM  Infant Initial First-draw 1.09
BC13043 9/14/2018 5:30:00 AM  Mobile Infant Initial First-draw 2.19
BC13044 9/14/2018 5:30:00 AM  Wob Initial First-draw 3.88
BC13045 9/14/2018 5:30:.00 AM  Young Pre Initial First-draw 0.56
BC13046 9/14/2018 5:30:00 AM  PreK Initial First-draw 0.74
BC13047 9/14/2018 5:30:00 AM  Kitchen Food Prep Initial First-draw 2.98

ppb = parts per billion

Sample Types:
First-draw = Sample collected after an 8 to 18 hour stagnation period
Flowing = Sample collected after running water for 30 seconds



Amanda Fritz, Commissioner

PORTLAND Michael Stuhr, P.E., Administrator
S x / A I ER : 1120 SW 5% Avenue
Portland, Oregon 97204-1926
BUREAU ‘ Information: 503-823-7404
FROM FOREST TO FAUCET www.portlandoregon.gov/water

Dear childcare provider:

Attached you will find the results for the lead-in-water samples that you collected at your childcare
facility. These samples were analyzed at the Portland Water Bureau Laboratory - an ORELAP
accredited lab for the analysis of lead in water.

The sample kit sent to you follows the Environmental Protection Agencies guidance document 37
Jor the Reduction of Lead in Drinking Water Schools (2016) and meets the testing requirements of
the Oregon Department of Education Early Learning Division.

Please be aware that the Early Learning Division requires that providers immediately stop using
any fixture for consumption that tests at or above 15 parts per billion (ppb) and that an alternative
water source be provided. Childcare providers that have fixtures that test at or above 15.0 ppb are
then required to work with the Division to develop and implement a response plan within sixty
days of receiving these results.

Regardless of the level of lead in water, the Early Learning Division requires childcare providers
to share these results- with all parents and guardians within one business day and submit these
results to the Office of Childcare within 10 days.

Please contact the Early Learning Division at 503-947-5908 or ELD.lead@state.or.us with any
question regarding childcare lead testing requirements. More information can also be found at
www.oregonearlylearning.com/lead-poisoning-prevention.

Sincerely,
The Portland Water Bureau,

Facilities Water Quality Team

Please contact us for translation or interpretation, or for accommodations for people with disabilities.
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